HinutesofﬁneAnnualPaﬁshHeeﬁngafwmﬁeggarsPaﬁsh
Held at Yarkhill Village Hall
On Monday 16" May 2022 at 6.45pm

Present: Mr Keith Bayliss — Chair of the Parish Council (Chairman)
In attendance: Emma Thomas — Parish Clerk
Parishioners and public: 3

1. To receive apologies for absence
None

2. To receive the Chairman’s report
The Chairman gave his annual report which included the following items:
- Thanks to Roger Bamett for the years of service he gave to the Parish Council

- Shucknall Waste Collection is still an ongoing matter with Herefordshire Council and Balfour Beatty
- Shucknall Court planning has been refused recently.

- Thanks to Ward Clir Jonathan Lester for his attendance and support.

3. Open discussion of Parish Matters
None

The meeting closed at 1 8.49pm

Signed: Dated: 12 -5-23




